October 24, 2019
Web Announcement 2009

Attention Behavioral Health Providers: Monthly Behavioral Health
Training Assistance (BHTA) Webinar Scheduled

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) Behavioral Health Unit would like to invite providers of
outpatient and rehabilitative mental health services to attend monthly Behavioral Health webinars. The webinars
are held the second (2nd) Wednesday of each month from 10:00 to 11:30 a.m. Pacific Time via the WebEx forum.

These monthly webinars are intended to provide policy training and education to Behavioral Health providers,
including provider types 14 (Behavioral Health Outpatient Treatment), 26 (Psychologist), 20 (Physician, M.D.,
Osteopath, D.0.) and 82 (Behavioral Health Rehabilitative Treatment). The webinars are presented by DHCFP
Behavioral Health Unit policy specialists, Surveillance and Utilization Review (SUR) Unit specialists, and
representatives from DHCFP’s fiscal agent. A Question & Answer forum is available during the event to get real
time responses to provider questions.

Please visit the DHCFP Behavioral Health Services webpage and click on the Behavioral Health WebEx Link (under
“Meetings”) to register for the event. Providers do not need an invitation to attend. Agendas and Minutes for
past webinars are available on the DHCFP Behavioral Health Services webpage.

To be added to the WebEx contact list and to receive monthly invitations/reminders to the event, please send an
email request to behavioralhealth@dhcfp.nv.gov.

DHCFP looks forward to hearing from Behavioral Health providers serving Nevada Medicaid recipients. If you have
any questions, please contact the DHCFP Behavioral Health Unit at behavioralhealth@dhcfp.nv.gov.
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